
  
   

 

 
 
21st September 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Re: Visit to Winchester School of Art 
 
I am writing with reference to a forthcoming visit to Winchester School of Art’s Graphics Department on the 

19th October 2016.  The trip is for all Art Sixth Form students and will include a Riso printing workshop and 

a talk by visiting lecturer Steven Stacey, former senior designer at Sony Music who will be talking about Art 

direction and mass communication. 

The cost of the visit is £7.65 per student, which will cover the cost of travel and school insurance.  As the 
School cannot fund the visit, I would be grateful if parents could make the appropriate contribution.  No 
student will be barred from the visit on account of non-payment due to circumstances, but if total payments 
do not cover the cost of the trip, then it will be cancelled. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
19/10/16 

 
Winchester 
School of Art 

 
£7.65 

 
Riso printing 
workshop and 
lecture by Steven 
Stacey 

 
Leave BWS 
at 8.45am, 
return at 
4pm. 

 
Bring along a 
packed lunch, 
drink, small 
sketchbook and 
pen. 

 
Deadline for payment: 7th October 2016 

Please pay online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Kate McLaren 

Head of Art 

mailto:amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk

